
The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

49.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Dean Logan,

I am writing to you because the Election Worker Training Center needs to be 
reduced so the County of Los Angeles can save money.

When your team schedules the Election Workers' Vote Center Site, please 
tell your team to make sure the Election Worker Voter Center Site is closer to 
their house. It's time to reduce Vote Center so County Los Angeles can save 
money.

For example, Poll Workers work at the same place for six days, then another 
set of Poll Workers work at the same place for the next five days.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Dear Lindsey P. Horvath,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to advocate for an increase in the 
benefits provided to election workers. As someone who has served as an 
election worker in the past, I believe that the current rate of compensation 
does not adequately reflect the time, effort, and importance of the work that 
election workers do.

I propose that the benefits of serving as an election worker be increased to 
$150 or $200 per day. This increase would not only better compensate 
election workers for their time and dedication, but also help to attract more 
qualified individuals to serve in this crucial role. By increasing the benefits for 
election workers, we can ensure that our elections run smoothly and 
efficiently, and that every voter is able to have their voice heard.

I urge you to consider this proposal and work towards implementing it in time 
for the next election cycle. Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Best regards,

Monisha Parker

Item Total 1

Grand Total 1

As of: 4/6/2024 8:33:23 AM



 




